
 

WHYALLA STEELWORKS NOTICE 

Pelletising Plant Cold Shutdown – Maintenance Notice 

Commencing Sunday, 8 June 2025 
 

Whyalla Steelworks will undertake a scheduled cold shutdown of its Pelletising Plant to carry out 
essential maintenance aimed at enhancing the plant’s performance, reliability and environmental 
efficiency. 
Shutdown Schedule: Start: 12:00 PM, Sunday 8 June 2025 
Duration: Approximately 20 Days 

This shutdown will involve around 150 contractors and employees and will enable maintenance in areas 
typically inaccessible during normal operations due to high temperatures. 

While the shutdown is essential for long-term improvements, some short-term impacts may occur, 
including:  
o temporary increase in emissions during plant shutdown and restart phases. These will be closely 

monitored and managed with strict controls in place. 
o increased noise levels, including at night, due to the use of mobile equipment. 
o higher traffic volumes and parking demand in the McBryde Terrace area. 

For further information, or to raise concerns, please contact the Whyalla Steelworks email. 

E: steelworksinfo@libertygfg.com  

W: gfgalliancewhyalla.com/community/updates  

mailto:steelworksinfo@libertygfg.com

